
The Association of Religion Data Archives (www.theARDA.com) is committed to providing free access to the 
highest quality data on religion. As a part of our mission, we also provide tools for instructors to facilitate the 
teaching of religion across the social science disciplines. Course syllabi are an extremely popular aspect of the 
teaching tools we offer (http://thearda.com/learningcenter/sharing/syllabi.asp). We are currently expanding our 
selection of course syllabi to include courses on the psychology of religion (both undergraduate and graduate). If 
you currently teach or have taught a course on the psychology of religion, would you be willing to allow the 
ARDA to post a copy of your syllabi as a resource to other instructors? Your participation in providing free 
access to these materials will serve to aid the discipline and instructors as they build their own courses. 

  

If you have any questions, comments, or would like to offer your syllabi for consideration, please contact 
Andrew Whitehead at alw6@clemson.edu. 

	
  


